

RADCLIFFE HALL C.E. METHODIST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Part of the Christ Church C.E. Multi-Academy Trust

Bury Street, Radcliffe, M26 2GB Telephone: 0161 724 4928

E-mail: <u>RadcliffeHall@bury.gov.uk</u> Website: <u>www.radcliffehallschool.co.uk</u>



Head Teacher: Mrs. E. Ford Trust Leader: Mr. I. M. Young

Tuesday 7th July 2021

Dear Parents

RE: RAINBOW CLUB

It is with great sadness that I have heard that the current external breakfast and after school club is no longer in a position to run a profitable business from our school due to changes brought about by the pandemic.

I am writing to reassure you that while we will not be able to provide a replica business we are fully committed to providing an offer for working families that extends beyond the school day from September.

Following consultation with the Christ Church Multi Academy Trust I can confirm that 'The Rainbow Club', an out of school provision will commence in the autumn term.

A copy of the prospectus, parenting contract and booking form are available on the school website:

https://www.radcliffehallschool.co.uk/after-school-care/

If you wish to book a place for the autumn term please return a copy of the contract and your first booking form by the end of this half term so that we can organise the correct staffing numbers.

If you have any questions about the provision please do not hesitate to let me know.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Emma Ford HEADTEACHER







